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Dear Parents,
Thought for the week – “And now we welcome the New Year. Full of things that have never been.”
Congratulations to our Stars of the Week
ASH  -  Carson for contributing more during carpet time     
OAK  -  Levi for confidently sharing ideas                        

BEECH  - Alexa for settling in well and for having a good attitude in all her learning                                    
CHESTNUT  - Fern for consistent effort and a positive attitude            

SYCAMORE –Rudy for great focus in Maths this week      
A Happy New Year to you all!
Student Teacher

This term Oak Class will be hosting a student teacher from the Anton Andover Alliance, Miss Parry. We wish her all the best for a successful placement. Miss Abbott will rejoin Sycamore Class after half term.

Maths Scheme

We have adopted a new maths scheme recently, White Rose, this new scheme promotes ‘reasoning’ whilst meeting the challenging maths objectives. At time of writing we are very pleased with its implementation.
Netball
Our netball squad continues to perform well, playing two fixtures this week; losing to Greentrees 

4-9 and winning against Pitton 19-0. Well done to all concerned.

New App

Good news, we currently have a new app for your use under construction, more news to follow. 
Lunches

Please note that the lunch menu for Thursday 18th January will now be sausages and mash or vegetarian sausages. The packed lunch remains the same. 
TD Day

On Friday 5th January we had training from Dr Maryhan Baker – a child self-confidence expert. She was brilliant and I recommend her local presentation entitled ‘Empowering Parents to Raise Confident Children’ This will be on 22nd January at The Salisbury Cathedral School at 7pm (£8 per ticket). She was inspirational and had lots of practical strategies to pass on.
Change of Date

Avon Tyrell meeting for parents will now be on Wednesday 28th February at 3.30pm.
Thank you for your continued support.

Paddy Macey

